
ATTENTION MUSICIANS 

BART INVITES YOU TO BACH IN THE SUBWAYS from March 21 to 31

BART, in collaboration with Bach in the Subways (BitS), invites local musicians to join the 
worldwide celebration of Johann Sebastian Bach’s birthday (March 21, 1685).  

Enliven the unpaid areas of our stations with music of JS Bach and your instrument of choice.

Requirements 

• While performing display a sign with the Bach in the Subways graphic to indicate your 
participation (please do not affix any signs to our walls). Graphics for the event can be 
found here: https://bachinthesubways.org/contact-resources/

• Please no tips allowed while you are a Bach in the Subways participant
• No amplified music
• Non-paid areas of stations only. Avoid interfering with the direct flow of customers in/

out of station, ticket vending machines, etc.
• Guidelines from BitS https://bachinthesubways.org/guidelines/

How to Participate 

1) Register here.
2) Apply for BART's free Expressive Activity Permit.
3) Show up with your permit and play! Suggested minimum 30-minute performance
If there are multiple musicians at the same station, please share the stage or station.
4) Tag photos with #sfbart

https://bachinthesubways.org/contact-resources/
https://bachinthesubways.org/guidelines/
https://bachinthesubways.org/register-a-performance/
https://bartca.portal.opengov.com/categories/1083/record-types/1006481



